
I am so happy to be your teacher! I look 
forward to getting to know each and every one 
of you. This year will be full of learning, growing, 
and having fun. I can’t wait! 

This is my first year teaching at Hodgen Elementary. I 
recently graduated from Maryville University with a 
Master’s Degree in Early Childhood and a Bachelor’s 
Degree in Elementary Education.  When I’m not 
teaching, I love spending time with my family, friends, 
and dog, Gunner. I recently got engaged, which has 
been an exciting milestone in my life. I enjoy drinking 
starbucks coffee, traveling, and learning new things. 
I am looking forward to this school year and meeting 
all of you!
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